Effective March 17th until further notice:

The Church Office is closed to the public.

The Church is open daily only for private visitation!

All Masses and Stations of the Cross, as well as all religious gatherings (including meetings, St. Joseph Altars, and Easter Egg Hunts) are cancelled until further notice!

We ask for your patience during this difficult time due to preventative measures against the Corona virus as issued by President Trump, Governor Edwards, and the Most Reverend Archbishop Gregory Aymond.

If there is an emergency contact: Fr. Kurian @ 308-8580 Deacon Darrell @ 308-5136 Delilah Aymond @ 305-0913